
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Students and Staff, please join us on Thursday in the cafe during
lunch time for the Pacific Fleet Navy Band!

National signing day in the library for Lola Donez during lunch.
Congratulations Lola! I mua Lahainaluna!

Congratulations to Junior, Kai Noghabai for his victory in last
week's Super Smash Brothers tournament hosted by the Lunas
Gaming Club. Well done, Kai!

Good luck to our varsity football team as they face Kapa’a High
School Warriors this Saturday, 7pm at Sue D. Cooley Stadium to
kickoff the start of the first round of the HHSAA Division 1 State
Football Championship. Just a reminder that your MIL pass will
not work for this game so you need to purchase a ticket through
Gofan.co I mua Lahainaluna!

Hey students, are you interested in rugby? The meeting has
been rescheduled for Monday, November 13th during lunch in
Mr. Borge's room I-2 for sign ups and information.

School pictures have been delivered to students' English
teachers. If you missed our picture taking day at Kūlanihākoʻi,
picture retakes are tentatively scheduled for Nov 22nd. Stay
tuned for more details.

Today Wednesday, November 8, 2023 from 11am-1pm.
Hawaii's alternative educational program is back! Hawaii Youth
Challenge Academy will be here at Lahainaluna High School in
the conference room, admin building 2nd floor. Spring 2024
registration is now open, applications can be found online. If
you have interested students and parents, please invite them to
this event. HYCA is here to share about the program, answer
any questions and take applications. The Spring students will
depart in January and graduate in June with their GED. For
more information, see Ms. H, Senior Counselor Room #I-11.
Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Aloha Fiber Club! Please join us after school Thursday from 2-4
for workshop time in Miss Scheib's room. This week Miss Scheib
has a new craft for everyone to try: rug tufting!
Also, if you are going on the Alpaca Farm tour, please be sure to
turn in your permission forms this week!

Due to extenuating circumstances, our first general meeting for
Korean Club has been rescheduled, and will be on Thursday
November 9th. It’ll be in AA101 or Miss Kristy’s room during
lunch. Please bring your friends if they’re interested in joining, as
new members will be accepted until further notice. For
questions, contact Miss Kristy at AA101 or president Sophia
Topinio at 4061300518@k12.hi.us. Thank you!

SPORTS SHORTS:

Luna’s HS swim will start up Monday Nov 13th at 5pm at the
Kihei Aquatic center and swimmers will need to pick up their
participation consent and annual physical forms at the athletic
department. If kids or families have any questions, they can call
Coach Jen. Coach Jens contact can be found with the athletic
trainers.

Our Varsity soccer boys are looking for more players if you are
interested or have any questions to please text coach Pablo at
(808) 276-6574.

Breakfast: Pizza Bagel, Fresh Fruit, Diced Pears. Lunch: Chili and Cheese Nachos, Chopped Tomato,
Strawberry Kiwi Juice, Mixed Fruit, Green Salad. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15
minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

